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Accused shooter scheduled for court
(KAIR)--The man accused of shooting at an Atchison Police Officer on Halloween

morning is now in the custody of the Atchison County Jail.

44-year-old Bryan Boldridge, of Atchison, was returned to Atchison following his
November 5 arrest in Kansas City, Kansas.

Taken into custody after being released from the University of Kansas Medical
Center, Boldridge was initially booked into the Wyandotte County Jail.

According to Atchison County Jail records, he is now in local custody, held on a
charge of second degree murder.

Boldridge had been a patient at the Kansas City hospital since the day of the
shooting.

According to the Kansas Bureau of Investigation, he suffered injuries when an
Atchison Police Officer returned fire after Boldridge began shooting.

That happened during the late morning of October 31, at an Atchison residence
located at North 4th and L Street.

Police Chief Mike Wilson told MSC News the officer was there to assist a utility
company. The KBI said the officer's assistance was needed for a theft of service
issue.

Following a brief appearance in Atchison County District Court Wednesday, jail
records state that Boldridge is now scheduled to appear on the morning of
November 16 at 9:00.

He remains in custody on a bond of $150,000.
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